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Houston Partner Talks to News Station About COVID-19
Liability Waivers

News

6.16.20


With employees returning to work and companies reopening their doors to customers, employers

are looking for ways to limit liability related to potential COVID-19 cases contracted in the

workplace. To do so, many are considering waivers for not only their employees, but also for

customers. In an interview with Fox26 Houston, Kevin Troutman discusses employers’ use of

COVID-19 waivers. In the end, Kevin said that he would “…not advise an employer to ask an employee

to sign one of these waivers.” He instead recommends that employers use their focus and energy on

creating and maintaining a safe workplace.

Click here to watch the Fox26 Houston news segment.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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